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Import Freight Payments – Mozambique 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Please be advised that effective 15 July 2025 all Import shipments departing from origins and 
destined for Mozambique will only be accepted on a Freight prepaid basis. This is due to foreign 
exchange restrictions impacting our ability to remit funds to our principals.  

The change relates to Import freight payments only and any destination charges will continue to 
be accepted on a collect basis in Mozambique. 

Ocean freight related charges will include:  

 

We thank you for your understanding and we remain available to address any questions or 
enquiries that you may have because of this change. Please do not hesitate to contact your 
local Customer Experience Consultant or Salesperson. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

Maersk Mozambique, Lda 

Company Reg. No: 400004382 

As agent on behalf of Maersk A/S 

 


